Local Economy Policy Development Advisory Group
12 SEPTEMBER 2018

Present: Councillors: Gordon Lindsay (Chairman), Peter Burgess,
David Coldwell, Tony Hogben, Lynn Lambert and Adrian Lee

Apologies: Councillors: John Chidlow, Leonard Crosbie, Liz Kitchen, Paul Marshall
and Stuart Ritchie

5 NOTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The group received the notes of the meeting held on 27/06/18.

6 NEW TARIFF PROPOSAL FOR DUKES SQUARE CAR PARK

The Head of Parking Services provided the group with a presentation on
potential changes coming to Dukes Square car park situated behind the Dirill
Hall.

An evening and weekend pay and display tariff would be introduced in the car

park to allow additional parking in the town centre following the temporary
closure of Piries Place car park.

7 UPDATES

The Director of Place provided the group with some brief updates including the
District Deal that would be going to Cabinet on the 20" September 2018; The
North Horsham Development site; and Swan Walk shopping centre.

8 FORWARD PLAN EXTRACT FOR THE LOCAL ECONOMY PORTFOLIO

The group noted the items relating to the Local Economy portfolio on the
forward plan.

The meeting closed at 6.10 pm having commenced at 5.30 pm
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